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On November 30, 2018, the delegation of the OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism visited the Central 
Penitentiary Hospital in Tököl. The visit focused on the implementation of the recommendations of the 
previously published OPCAT NPM report. In addition to this, the delegation examined, among others, 
the conditions of placement, and conducted confidential interviews with the detainees and the institution's 
personnel.  
 
Members of the delegation included:  
- Gergely Fliegauf, Head of Department  
- Eszter Gilányi, Senior Advisor  
- Klaudia Tóthné Kiss, Senior Advisor  
- János Nemes, cardiologist-pediatrician, external expert  
 
The Commissioner for Fundamental Rights will publish a report on the inspection. 


